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Happy New ‘Geqy'!

Some “Ugly Sweaters” and other fun photos from
Spirit Week

Welcome back and happy new year! The kids are
adjusting to being back in the classroom, being
awake, and being back on a schedule. In 6th grade
math, students are working with fractions and
parts of a whole. In 7th and 8th grade math, the
students are working on connecting patterns,
tables, graphs and equations. It's good to be back
and start 2024 off feeling refreshed and ready to
learn!

The Attack Camels had fun on the last day before
the Winter Break! Several of our members
earned hours of service while preparing goodies
for Winter Spirit Week. Sylus got a drone over
the break and we ate a lot of candy. This week
we're working on getting back into a sleep
schedule since the first school day of 2024 was
painful--most of us are not morning people like
Ryan!



https://www.facebook.com/voyageursschool
https://www.instagram.com/voyageurs_expeditionary_school/
https://twitter.com/VoyageursSchool
http://www.voyageursschool.org/

